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Another busy week has flown by and our classroom is now beginning to look bright and 
colourful with lots of displays of the children’s work. Our latest display is of the seven 
days of creation based on our work in R.E. The children are very proud of their pictures. 
We enjoyed an extra P.E. session on Wednesday up on the tennis courts and luckily the 
weather was kind and the sun shone down on us. 
Sadly cross country was once again cancelled on Tuesday due to rain and a very muddy 
field. We are keeping everything crossed for next week! 
English: We are continuing to enjoy our focus text ‘The tiger who came to tea’. This week, 
we have sequenced the story and created a shopping list for a tea date. 
Maths: 
Year 1: Children in Year 1 have been solving problems using the language of equal to, 
greater than and less than. The children have also been introduced to the formal symbols 
of =, < and >. 
Year 2: Year two have looked at multiples of 2s, 5s and 10s. They have practiced counting 
forward and backwards from any number along with solving problems like always, 
sometimes or never true: 

•       When counting in 2s from zero the numbers are even. 
•       When counting in 5s from zero the numbers are even. 
•       When counting in 10s from zero the numbers are even. 

Homework: 
Our homework task to research an aspect of Nottingham is ongoing. Lots of children have 
already been discussing their plans and I look forward to seeing their ideas on Friday 18th 
October. 
Spellings and regular reading are also part of weekly homework. 
 
Your child may have told you about ‘show and tell’ and ‘star of the week’ Every child will 
have a turn for show and tell by invitation – (you might like to ask them about this) You 
will know when your child’s name is pulled out of our magic hat! 
Star of the week involves bringing home ‘Moonbeam’ for the weekend. Again, your child 
will be able to give you more details if you ask them. The first deserving child will bring 
Moonbeam home today with clear instructions about what they must do!!  
 We have a lost school polo shirt belonging to Ethan. It went missing on Wednesday after 
our tennis session. If anyone has accidently packed it into their bag or came home 
wearing it, Ethan would be very grateful if it could be returned to him. 
Indoor P.E. takes place every Tuesday and Friday. All children will require shorts, a t-
shirt and clean plimsolls or trainers for this. A water bottle is also encouraged. 
lease do not hesitate to catch me if you have any queries or questions. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
Mrs D. Gilbey 
 


